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Lisa Cataldi

From: Stacey Capizzano <stacey4ri@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 12:20 PM
To: House Education Committee
Subject: 7727 & 7781

Dearest Education Committee, 
 
I am writing to express my strong support of 7727 & 7781 to be discussed in committee Wednesday April 10. In a day & 
age such as this that is often ruled by confusion, these laws now need to exist. The founders who wrote our Constitution 
& the Amendments back in the day never thought this was a debatable topic. Women, who have fought for recognition 
& protections for many many years, are now being eclipsed by laws in other states allowing biological men in their 
sports. As well, the founders of our Constitution never dreamed that a law would be needed to establish parents' rights 
over their own children's care. Many people come to America to escape the rule of the government's 
unreasonable reach. Let's keep it that way! 
 
Stacey Capizzano 
172 Veazie St., Providence 


